
INDUCTION PROGRAMME 2022  

for SEMESTER-I Students 

 
The Counseling Cell of Victoria Institution (College) organised an induction programme for the 
students of Semester-I on 20th September, 2022 at the Keshub Memorial Hall from 10 am onwards. 
 

All the members of the counseling 
cell were present in the program 
along with the faculty members 
(advisors of the cell) from the 
Psychology department and some 
non-teaching staff who are also the 
members of the cell. 
 
 
The program was started with a 
welcome address given by Dr. 
Paramita Roy Biswas from Dept of 
Economics followed by a lucid and 
interesting presentation by the 
convenor of the cell, Dr. Debjani Das 
Ghosh from Dept of Zoology. The 
presentation highlighted different 
activities carried out by the college 

throughout the year beside the regular academic pursuits. The objective is to offer the students a 
holistic learning environment. 

 
The faculty members from the Dept of 
Psychology addressed the students 
with the theme Familiarization: well 
being of the students.  
They also presented attractive slides 
and explained the challenges  and 
attractions  in entering higher 
education after school completing 
school education. 
 
 
The last session of the programme was 
enriched through a motivational talk 
delivered by Smt Aloka Mukhopadhyay 
from Dept of Geography. Being a long 
time NSS coordinator, she encouraged 
the students in participating 

community life, social works. 
 
 
A very brief psychological counselling was there for each student.  
 
Almost 520 students participated and enjoyed the programme thoroughly.  



 
The whole programme was scheduled in 
different slots for ease of conduction and all the 
members of the cell along with the designated 
Non teaching staff conducted the programme 
very efficiently.  

 
 


